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I fully Oppose HB-3076.  Gun dealers are already federally regulated.  This adds no 

benefit to businesses that sell firearms nor does it fix any problem.  All this bill does is 

add more costs and regulation.  There are plenty of other ways to spend our tax 

dollars effectively.  This is not one of those ways!  


